
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Date: March 1, 2019 

Texas Department of Banking Commissioner Issues Update on Consent Order 
Relating to Billy F. Peel and Austin Peel and Son Funeral Home, Inc. 

On November 6, 2018, the Texas Department of Banking (Department) issued a Consent Order 
against Austin Peel and Son Funeral Home, Inc. and its owner, Billy Peel (collectively, APS), 
requiring the payment of restitution to customers.  On February 28, 2019, the Department 
received APS’s payment in full of the restitution due and owing to customers under the terms of 
the Consent Order. The Department will administer the restitution of these funds to affected 
customers. 
  
The full text of the Order can be viewed on the Department’s website. 
 
Inquiries regarding this matter should be directed to:  
 
Texas Department of Banking  
Attn: Becki Angell-McCready  
Special Audits Division 
2601 N. Lamar Blvd.  
Austin, Texas 78705  
Email: pfcpcc@dob.texas.gov 
Toll-free: (877) 276-5554 

https://www.dob.texas.gov/public/uploads/files/Laws-Regulations/orders/2018-032.pdf
mailto:pfcpcc@dob.texas.gov?subject=Order%202018-032%20Billy%20F.%20Peel%20and%20Austin%20Peel%20and%20Son%20Funeral%20Home,%20Inc.
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